
 

Kala Niketan Sr.Sec Bal Vidyalaya 

Durga Puri Extn., Delhi-110093 

 

 

Ref. No.: KBV/5(3)/2023-24/cir/       Dated: -  

     Circular No. # 

Subject : Declaring 10th July 2023, Monday as Holiday. 

With the reference of Circular No. PS/DE/2023/227 dated 09.07.2023 from Directorate Of Education, 

Delhi, it is directed that in view of the torrential rains since 07.07.2023, Friday and Orange Alert issued by 

India Meteorological Department (IMD), school shall remain closed for students on 10.07.2023, Monday . 

All the class teachers must inform to the students so that they do not venture out,. 

 

 

 

S.P. Sharma 

Vice Principal 
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